
 
 
August 1, 2022  
For More Information: 

Nicholas Robles, 760.848.8230 (call/text)  

 

College of the Desert to Host Virtual Community Forum for the Palm 
Springs Development Project  

 

The public is invited to participate in a Virtual Community Forum regarding 
programming for College of the Desert’s Palm Springs Development Project-Phase 

1. The event will be held on August 4, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. via Zoom 
https://bit.ly/3Q8RkVn. The forum will be viewable on the College’s YouTube at the 

time of the event.  
  
The Palm Springs Development Project-Phase 1 is currently in the programming (or 

pre-design) phase of the project. During this phase, the scope of the work is 
determined through exploring building and user requirements. During the Virtual 

Community Forum, viewers will be invited to provide their input by completing a 
feedback survey. This feedback survey will assist College of the Desert in getting a 
holistic view of the community needs of the Palm Springs area and refine how the 

project can best benefit students.  
  

For those who are unable to attend the event during its live broadcast, the 
recording and feedback survey will be posted until August 18th.  
 

More information about the Palm Springs Development Project is available at 
www.CollegeoftheDesert.edu.  
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